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Pre3-4th grade Christmas Sing: Our  Pre3--4th grade 

Christmas sing will take place on Thursday,  December 

14th @ 6:30 p.m. We look forward to your being with us! 

You are welcome to bring other siblings to enjoy the   

program with you, but we ask that they sit with you     

during the program. This will allow our performers to  

enter & exit the gym easily. 

We will have a Christmas Band Concert on Monday  

December 18th in the gym from 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. 

Please join us! 

Our last day will be Friday, December 22 with a 12:15 

p.m. dismissal NO AFTERCARE on this day. Christmas 

parties are from 11:15 a.m.-noon. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
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START EARNING 
FOR STS NOW 
Use the Box Tops app to 
scan your store receipts for 
participating products. STS 

will automatically earn cash with every 
Box Tops product you buy. 
 
In order to earn cash for STS, you’ll need to use the 
Box Tops App on your mobile device! 

Congratulations to the STS RoboComets on receiving 

the Rising All-Star Award at the Peoria Limestone 

Qualifier. They will be advancing to the Sectionals on 

January 13th.  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
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Outdoor Recess: 

Students should be encouraged to engage in  physical    

activity during recess year round...including winter---

unless temperatures are dangerously cold or when it is 

raining.  Every child, unless excused by reason of ill 

health, is expected to comply to the outdoor guidelines set 

at St. Thomas. Please keep in mind that winter air does 

NOT cause or worsen minor symptoms as long as children 

are dressed appropriately. Extended indoor  recess         

requests  require a doctor’s note. 

Guidelines 

Students will be outside at all recesses when the           

temperature (including wind chill) is 15 degrees or above 

and it is dry. Temperature is checked throughout the day 

during cold weather. 

Students need to dress adequately for cold weather by 

wearing coats that close, hats or ear bands, pants or tights/

leggings, and mittens or gloves. Students will also be    

required to stay within the designated areas to avoid      

unnecessary wetness. Students may bring boots to wear for 

warmth, however, playing IN the snow  during recess is 

not allowed.  

6th grade participated in Computer and Electrical    
Engineering activities at JUMP Trading Center. They 
designed and built cars, viewed medical scenarios in 
VR, and coded a website.  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
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Progressive Dinner, January 20, 2024 -  Registration is now 
open - Register Here  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://stthomaspeoria.org/product/progressive-dinner-2023/

